Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Jamie J. Thelen <JJThelen@SandCompanies.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 7:46 AM

To: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Sandberg, Connie (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 370 University Ave W

Matt,

Got it. We will take care of the fee. Thanks.

Jamie J Thelen | Chief Executive Officer |Sand Companies, Inc. | 366 South Tenth Avenue, PO Box 727, Waite Park,
Minnesota 56387-0727 | 320.202.3100 (ph) |320.202.3139 (fax) |www.SandCompanies.com

NOTICE - CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are
intended only for the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free, as information
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Any views or opinions
presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the organization.

On Nov 5, 2014, at 4:02 PM, "Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)" <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Mr. Thelen,

I've passed along the ruling from yesterday’s Legislative Hearing to Ms. Connie Sandberg. She is
excellent when it comes to dealing with these unique billing situations. I've copied Ms. Sandberg on this
email as well. The results of the Hearing yesterday is that we’re to delete the Oct 31* vacant building fee
assessment of $1440 for 2014-2015 and then re-bill you % of the fee (5720), which you stated you would
like to pay by check. Please confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Matt Dornfeld

Case Manager
Department of Safety and Inspections
. . 375 Jackson St
<image001.Jpg>saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-1902.
matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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